
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Meets Parliamentarians Union’s Delegation

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the Al-Hikma National Movement, met with a delegation from the

Parliamentarians  Union  led  by  Professor  Muntadhar  Al-Emara.  They  discussed  the  current

developments in Iraq and how to leverage previous parliamentary experiences.

His Eminence emphasized the importance of maintaining and enhancing the country's current

stability, noting that it is a collective responsibility. H.E. stressed the need to support the

government in implementing its service program and to use this stability to pass significant

laws. Additionally, H.E. called for raising awareness about the Iraqi experience and the

challenges it has previously faced.


